Rock County Public Schools

Board of Education Special Meeting

August 25, 2020

The Rock County Public Schools Board of Education met in Special Meeting on
Tuesday, August 25, 2020 at the Rock County High School. Members present were Tim
Shaw, Sonja Corkle, Leah Hagan, Tonya Larson, Kristy Beard and Teresa Wiiest.
Superintendent Mark Otten and Lynn Hickman were also present.

President Tim Shaw called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Reminder of Open Meeting Act posted on the wall.

Kristy Beard moved to approve the agenda. Sonja Corkle seconded the motion. Corkle,
Hagan, Larson, Beard, Wiiest and Shaw voted yes. Motion carried.

Proposed budget for school year 2020-2021 was reviewed and discussed.
Next meeting date: September 14, 2020 at the Rock County High School Library.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Teresa Wiiest, Secretary



